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SIREN MALFUNCTION AT FIRE STATION 4 ON NOVEMBER 11, 2021 
 
CLOVIS – On November 11, 2021, at approximately 4:30 a.m., the warning siren at 
Fire Station 4, 1308 Norris, experienced a malfunction causing the siren to turn 
on. The siren went off again at 5:30 a.m. and again just after 6:10 a.m.  The 
Clovis/Curry County Office Emergency Management contacted the siren 
maintenance company and disabled the siren. Repairs will occur at a later date. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Emergency Management 
at 575-763-9494 or oem@cityofclovis.org 
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